
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 2019 

 

Dear parents/carers,  

Student Finance Information Evening 

 

On Wednesday 20th November 6-7pm we will be holding a Student Finance Information Evening for the 

parents of Year 12 and 13 students.  Students are encouraged to come along to this as well.  

 

Understanding the financial implications of your son/daughter going to university can be challenging.  A 

colleague from a local university will therefore present an overview of student finance, what the process 

entails and dispel any myths about university costs.  The Sixth Form team would also like to take the 

opportunity to talk to you about all of the Post 18 Options available to your son/daughter, including 

apprenticeships.  The team will be available for any questions at the end of the evening.  

 

We do hope you will be able to join us. Please sign up on Schoolcomms if you plan to attend. 

  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss E Darby 

Head of Student Services – Post 16  

 

 


